Dear Mr. Dermody and Council Members:

I met Mr. Todd Jones and reviewed his Premier Storage proposal this past summer. |signed a petition to
indicate my approval of his proposal to build a climate controlled storage facility in our neighborhood. It is
the perfect business to occupy that building site because its presence will keep traffic and noise to a
minimum and that is what we want and need. It will also serve our community well. With all the new
condo’s, town homes and rental properties being built in this area we have need of a clean, well-maintained
storage facility.

The City of St Paul and River Heights Homeowners invested money in 2000 to revitalize this neighborhood to
make it family friendly, beautiful, safe and quiet. | strongly oppose any recommendation for a pub or
restaurant at that building site and location.

Please APPROVE the Premier Storage proposal.
Kim Thompson

4xx Colborne Street
St Paul, MN 55102



